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FRIENDS OF EWELL GROVE EVENTS 

April 

Saturday 27th April 
Doughies Pizza & Cookie 

Order Deadline 

Tuesday 30th April 

7:45pm 
FOEG Open Meeting 

May 

Thursday 2nd May  

6:00pm – 7:30pm 

 

Friday 3rd May 

9:00am 

Bag2School 

Collection 

Friday 3rd May  

9:00am – 10:30am 

Coffee Morning 

Orchard Room 

Friday 3rd May 

3:15pm 

Doughies Order Collection 

Playground 

Friday 10th May 

7:30pm 

FOEG Book Club 

‘The Paper Palace’ by 
Miranda Cowley Heller 

June 

Saturday 15th June 

12:30pm – 3:30pm 
Summer Fair 

 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION 

The Nonsuch Town and Country Show  

Epsom and Ewell Foodbank Weekly Wish List 

Sports4Kids – May Holiday Camp Flyer 

Mega Camps – May Holiday Camp Flyer 
 
 

 

 

MAT - INFORMATION SESSION 

MONDAY 29TH APRIL AT 5:00PM 

Reminder - If you would like to attend please email 
info@ewell-grove.surrey.sch.uk so that a suitable 
space in the school can be prepared for the session. 

 

YEAR 6 – CHAMBER MEAD 

 

On Tuesday, Year 6 were invited to support the 
rewilding of the new wetland and wildlife trail, called 
Chamber Mead. It was a fantastic opportunity to 
involve the pupils in a local restoration project. 

We hope this will encourage them to visit Chamber 
Mead in years to come and be proud as they watch 
the environment establish itself. If you have time, and 
weather permitting, we encourage all our families to 
explore the redeveloped site.    

 

YEAR GROUP CONCERTS 

Two family members for each child are invited to 
attend their child’s concert as per the following details 
below. 

9:15am Friday 17th May Year 4 

9:15am Tuesday 21st May Year 1 

9:15am Wednesday 22nd May Reception 

9:15am Thursday 23rd May Year 2 

9:15am Tuesday 18th June Nursery 

Collection - At the end of each performance, we will 
be holding a collection. The proceeds of which will be 
put towards the purchase of concert scripts, costumes 
and set design materials 

 

SCHOOL TRIPS DURING MAY 

Tuesday 14th 
Reception & Y2 Fox Class 

Wakehurst Place 

Wednesday 15th 
Year 1 & Y2 Otter Class 

Wakehurst Place 

Thursday 16th Wren (Y3) The Novium Museum 

Thursday 23rd  Robin (Y3) The Novium Museum 

Friday 24th  Ewell Grove Games – YR to Y6 
 

ACCENT – SCHOOL DINNERS 

Reminder – please ensure to book school dinners this 
weekend for next week. You will receive an email 
confirming your order has successfully been received. 

 

YEAR 5 & 6 - FOOTBALL TOURNAMENTS 

  

This week the Year 5 & 6 Football teams took part in an 
Epsom and Ewell tournament with 11 other schools. 
Both teams played with commitment and determination. 
Well done to all children involved. 

mailto:info@ewell-grove.surrey.sch.uk
http://www.ewell-grove.surrey.sch.uk/
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https://mailchi.mp/goodcompany.org.uk/epsom-ewell-energy-support-scheme-6364561?e=85c90e7b62
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From L-R: Fundraising totals for Spring Term, the winning summer fair poster competition picture. 
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Tuesday 30th April 

7:45pm  

Orchard Room 

Next Meeting 

ARE YOU A WORKING PARENT? 

Many companies have matched funding or charity donation schemes. If you 

volunteer at any of our events (even just half an hour on a stall at our fair 

counts), then you may be able to apply to have your contribution matched.  

If you think you may be eligible or if you’d like more details, please let us know 

at foeg@ewell-grove.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Also in May... 

Our next Book Club is on Friday 10th May where we will be discussing The Paper 

Palace by Miranda Cowley Heller.  

FOEG volunteers will be selling refreshments at The Ewell Grove Games on Friday 

24th May. Please bring along some cash if you’d like to purchase any drinks or snacks.  

Fair-ly impressive efforts 

Thanks to your fabulous efforts, we raised just under £5,000 last term! With our 

biggest event of the year, the Summer Fair, still to come, we are on target for the next 

phase of outdoor improvements at the school. So, don’t forget to pop Saturday 15th 

June in your diaries to join us for fundraising and fun, with the usual BBQ, animal 

visits, games, and more. Please look out for details of how to volunteer for stall slots 

via class WhatsApp groups next week. We will be discussing all things “fair” at next 

Tuesday’s FOEG meeting; all parents are welcome to join in person or online.  

 

Also huge congratulations to Chloe Lee (Robin class), whose beautiful design was 

chosen by Mrs Keane as the winner of the artwork competition, and will be featured 

on all our Summer Fair promotions and posters. 

 

Next Friday (3rd May) get rid of your old clothes and shoes with our Bag2School 

collection (the playground will also be open for donations on Thursday 2nd May, 

6:00pm - 7:30pm). Don’t forget there is a chance for a quali-tea catch up on the same 

day, with our coffee morning in the Orchard room at 9:00am. As well as a chance 

to enjoy a cuppa, we welcome a guest speaker from Family Voice Surrey who will be 

talking to us about what they do to support parents of SEN children. This is a free 

event open to all parents and carers. (Babies and younger siblings are welcome). 

A brew-tiful day for a wardrobe clearout 

All parents & carers 

welcome 

To volunteers: Sarah, Paul and Sylvie for sorting secondhand uniform 
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